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3 April 2017 

Secretary of Senate Committee into Building Standards 

Secretary of Building Ministers forum 

 

Via email:  economics.sen@aph.gov.au 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to you with regard to our submission to the Senate Inquiry into Non-conforming 

Building Products and subsequent reference of this submission to the Building Ministers Forum 

lodged with you on 16th November 2016. 

At the Board meeting of Expanded Polystyrene Australia on March 30, 2017, the following was 

resolved: 

With regard to our the submission put to the Senate Inquiry into Non-conforming Building 

Products (and subsequently passed to the Building Ministers Forum) the Board has resolved 

to review the wording of the document with regards to waffle pods and so would ask that 

any consideration by the Senate or Building Ministers Forum of the matters raised in 

reference to waffle pods be placed on hold until a review can take place. 

 

Needless to say, should you have any questions or seek further clarification, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 

  

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Becher Townshend 

Executive Director 

EPSA 
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